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Oklahoma Junior Cattlemen’s Association plans to host the 2025 Summer Preview Show 

 

[Oklahoma City, OK – May 21, 2025] – The Oklahoma Junior Cattlemen’s Association (OJCA) 

is set to host the 2025 Summer Preview Show. The event is set to take place from June 5 to June 

7 at the Payne County Fairgrounds in Stillwater, Oklahoma. 

 

The 2025 Summer Preview Show plans to provide a breeding heifer show, futurity breeding 

heifer show, bull show, prospect steer show, progress steer show, and futurity steer show. 

Additionally, students can participate in multiple other events, including the livestock judging 

contest, quiz bowl contest, speech contest, salesmanship contest, cow camp contest, and the 

Bedwell Brothers Team Fitting Contest. Registration for the 2025 Summer Preview Show is due 

by June 6 and can be found at www.okcattlemen.org/events-programs/ojca.  
 

“This year marks the 40th anniversary of the OJCA Summer Preview Show; a remarkable 

milestone that speaks to the strength of our junior program and the legacy it continues to build,” 

said McKenzie Layton, OCA Communications Manager and OJCA Coordinator. “Each year, 

we're inspired by the dedication and sportsmanship these young cattlemen and women bring to 

the ring, and we're proud to support the next generation of our industry.” 

 

Attendees must have an OJCA membership to participate in the event, which they can obtain or 

renew when they check in at the show or register online. To reserve a hotel room for the 2025 

Summer Preview Show, please visit www.marriott.com/en-us/hotels/pncsh-springhill-suites-

stillwater/overview/. All cattle must be in place by June 6 at 8 a.m. 

 

The OCA is the trusted voice of the Oklahoma Cattle Industry and works to protect and empower 

Oklahoma cattlemen today, to serve tomorrow. The OCA is the only voice that speaks solely for 

the cattlemen of Oklahoma and represents beef producers in all 77 counties across the state. The 

OCA officers, board of directors and membership encourages you to join us in our advocacy 

efforts to ensure less government intervention, lower taxes, and a better bottom line. For more 

information about OCA membership, the theft reward program or activities call 405-235-4391 or 

visit www.okcattlemen.org. 
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